4. June - 2025

About Simon Vilsted Egedal

I am a part-time teacher at Askov Efterskole, where Simon attended during the school year that is
now coming to an end. Unfortunately, I haven't had him much in daily teaching. But I primarily
make my living playing music for various occasions, and in that connection Simon offered to make a
new

website, as my old one was - admittedly - old-fashioned and in dire need of replacement. In fact, he
had already done most of it before we even talked about it :) And I have to say that I was pretty
blown away. I don't understand the different systems and programming, but Simon obviously does. It
looks really good and works seamlessly.

At the time of writing, we're not finished with it yet. However, it's definitely not Simon's fault, it's
entirely down to me in terms of texts to be edited and new images and videos to be produced. By the
time you read these lines, I hope the result will be up on www.nicolaidamgaard.dk. Simon works and

responds extremely quickly to my inquiries and wishes and seems incredibly confident in the whole
process, especially considering his young age.
At the same time, he is just a happy and positive person, and therefore also a pleasure to work with.

I wish him all the best of luck in the future, especially with his future work in web and programming,
and I am even a bit envious of the company / workplace that will have the pleasure of having him on
staff.

Best regards

Nicolai Damgaard
nicolai@nicolaidamgaard.dk
Tel: +45 40 94 81 71
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